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Good Afternoon,

CMMG is in receipt of MPI response to its Motion dated September 18, 2020. The information
provided by MPI is a more fulsome response to the question posed by CMMG in CMMG (MPI) 2-5
(a). As a result, CMMG does not feel it is necessary to pursue any further response from MPI and is
abandoning its Motion.

CMMG can advise that it does not take any position in relation to MPI’s motion.

Kind Regards,

Charlotte Meek
Associate
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